
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

June 28, 2024 

Electronically Filed 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

Re: Advice No. 2024-25 
PSE’s Electric Tariff Filing 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Pursuant to RCW 80.28.060, and WAC 480-80-101 and -105, please find enclosed for filing the 
following proposed revisions to the WN U-60, tariff for electric service of Puget Sound Energy 
(“PSE”): 

16th Revision Sheet No. 85-F Schedule 85 Line Extensions and Service Lines (Continued) 
2nd  Revision Sheet No. 85-R Schedule 85 Line Extensions and Service Lines (Continued) 

The purpose of this filing is to update Schedule 85 Line Extensions and Service Lines tariff 
Sheet No. 85-F to incorporate the effective Margin Allowance (“MA”) amounts for new 
non-residential services starting from July 31, 2024.  PSE also proposes in this filing two 
housekeeping changes on Sheet No. 85-R.  

Based upon the results of the Commission-approved PSE multi-year rate plan under the 
consolidated Dockets UE-220066 and UG-220067, PSE proposed on April 20, 2023, to update 
residential and non-residential MA amounts for effective on July 1, 2023, in Docket UE-230277.  
PSE filed the final work paper on June 14, 2023, following the completion of the Commission 
staff review.  The updated non-residential MA amounts, can be found in the summary tab of the 
Margin Allowance work paper1.  In the tariff sheets approved by the Commission on June 29, 
2023, the residential MA amounts for July 1, 2023 and January 1, 2024 effective dates were 
included on tariff Sheet No. 85-E.  As a follow-up, consistent with that work paper, PSE is now 
updating the effective MA amounts for new non-residential services in tariff Sheet No. 85-F for 
July 31, 2024 and after. 

1 230277-Advice-2023-17-PSE-WP-Margins-(06-14-23).xlsx:    
https://apiproxy.utc.wa.gov/cases/GetDocument?docID=8&year=2023&docketNumber=230277 
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The tariff sheets described herein reflect an issue date of June 28, 2024, and an effective date of 
July 31, 2024.  Posting of the proposed tariff changes for public inspection and review, as 
required by law and the Commission’s rules and regulations, is being completed in accordance 
with WAC 480-100-193(1).  No additional public notice is required under the provisions of 
WAC 480-100-194 or -195.  Furthermore, PSE provides a specific cost quote to individual 
customers who request facility extension or modification prior to construction. 
 
Please contact Mei Cass at (425) 462-3800 or mei.cass@pse.com for additional information 
about this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at birud.jhaveri@pse.com.   
 
 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Eric E. Englert 

Manager, Regulatory Initiatives & Tariffs, for 

Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 

 
cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachments: 
Electric Tariff Sheets, listed above  
Attachment A Work Paper – 230277-Advice-2023-17-PSE-WP-Margins-(06-14-23).xlsx 


